
 
 

TDK CORPORATION 

9-1,Shibaura 3-chome,Minato-ku,Tokyo 

108-0023 Japan 

 

 

 

 

Invitation Letter 
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Professor Qun Yan, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to Japan for business and technology communications. The business 

trip starts from June 20 to June 22 in 2019. The location is in Tokyo & Akita TDK, Japan. 

 
In this visiting, we focus on the development of display and high-end bonding technologies, and 

we also introduce our novel related machine. We really want to discuss future works in display 

development and establish a long-term corporation relationship with you. We are willing to meet 

your kind views on our business corporation proposal. 

 
If you have any question, please notify us immediately. Your prompt reply would be highly 

appreciated. We would reply you ASAP. 
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